April 15, 2013

Water Efficiency Grant PDA 13000000027
Steamboat Springs, Colorado

75% Progress Report

The following is a progress report regarding the Water Efficiency Grant -
Web Portal to Detect Leaks for Customers (SOW CMS#48053). The
project is now 75% complete and the following items have been
performed:

Task 3: Integrate Aclara AMI Star System Data into the Web Portal
Daily consumption data from the Aclara AMI system is automatically
imported into the AquaHawk system each day.

Task 4: Launch Beta Test of Web Portal System

During this task, the demand-side leak detection and irrigation efficiency solution has
been tested by MWW employees. User accounts have been created for MWW staff.
Training has been conducted for MWW staff via webinar. Enhancements are being
added on a daily basis.

Invitation to a select group of customers has not been done.

Moving Forward:

We look forward to having the website available to our select group of customers by
May 1, 2013. This is also the day that mandatory water restrictions go into effect. The
website is already providing invaluable information for high usage and will be a great
tool when irrigation season begins.

Full launch to our customers will be based on the Beta test results of our select
customer group. Target date is June 1, 2013.

Respectfully Submitted,

Nancy Wilsén
- Office Manager
Mt. Werner Water and Sanitation District

Location - Fish Creek Filtration Plant - 3310 Clear Water Trail
Mailing Address - P.O. Box 880339 - Steamboat Springs, CO 80488-0339
Ph (970) 879-2424 - Fax (970) 879-8169 - E-mail: info@mwwater.com - Website: www.mwwater.com



